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To whom it may concern, 

 

Please consider this letter to be confirmation that the holder has been exempted from the Alert 

Level 3 (Auckland) legal requirement to remain at their current home or place or residence for the 

duration that this Alert Level is in place. 

The effect of this exemption is to allow the holder to enter of leave the Auckland area for work.  This 

exemption is made pursuant to section 27 of the COVID-19 Public Health Response (Alert Levels 3 

and 2) Order 2020. 

The names of all exempted people and business have been recorded by the Ministry of Health and 

can be verified if required. 

If you are a Police Officer and have concerns about whether the holder of this letter is, in fact 

exempt, you may call the Ministry of Health number listed above and provide the name of the 

holder to the Exemptions Team in the Ministry of Health.   

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

The COVID 19 Exemptions Team 

Ministry of Health 

 

 

tel:044962000

